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To: Superintendent Kasie Luke

And LPSD School Board Members

From: Joe Ward, Principal &
Secondary Teacher

Outstanding Activities and Events
The past few weeks have been packed with learning new material in the elementary class!
Some subjects we’ve covered throughout our different math levels include multiplication and
division, adding/subtraction with borrowing/regrouping, and shapes.
In reading we continue working on letter and sound recognition, rhyming words, fluency, as
well as daily writing.
In social studies we made maps of Levelock, along with a map of Alaska. We’ve done a few
science experiments as well, focusing on asking questions and making observations.

The secondary class learned about the manner in which yeast works to cause bread to rise.
They then made rye bread using a bread mix and bread machine. They shared their loaf of
bread with the elementary class.

The secondary class also made butternut squash pies practicing using fractions to measure
out ingredients. The pies were served to all students and staff.

Personnel
Classroom aide, Jessica DiTondo, was hired to work as our tutor for the spring semester. This
changes enables Ms. DiTondo work more hours assisting students individually and in small
groups.

Standards Based System
Two students completed a level of math in January. They are on pace to pass another math
level this semester.

LSAC Activity
The Levelock LSAC is scheduled to meet on . They plan to discuss:Feb 15, 2022
Making up the 2 days when school was closed in January,
The intent to enroll process,



The Subsistence Calendar - How can the school continue with the subsistence calendar if
our test scores do not improve? 1 challenge we face is that some students miss many
days because their families travel when school is in session.

Pupil Attendance
3 K12 students and 1 preschooler returned to Levelock in January. This brings our enrollment
back up to 11 K12 students and 3 preschoolers.


